Freedom of Information Act 2000 – inbound telephone calls
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council does not hold the information requested.
You asked:

Using your telephone system call data/analytics as generally provided by your telephone system provider and/or telephone line provider or available from them upon your request please send me the following information for each month within the time period: 1st July 2017 to 31st June 2018:
1. The total amount of inbound telephone calls that were received by your local authority that were answered between 9am-5pm on a Monday - Friday basis 
2. The total amount of inbound telephone calls that were received by your local authority that were unanswered between 9am-5pm on a Monday - Friday basis 
3. The total amount of inbound telephone calls that were received by your local authority that were answered outside of 9am-5pm on a Monday - Friday basis 
4. What was the total amount of inbound telephone calls that were received by your local authority that were unanswered outside of 9am-5pm on a Monday - Friday basis 
Answer: 
Our telephony provider does not hold this information.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

